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Dear Parents and Caregivers,
 
I have exciting news! Weekdays this summer, a national program will fund free, locally made lunches for your kids, their siblings, cousins and friends (ages 1 to 18). No ID or sign-up is needed. The free lunches will be available at over 800 locations throughout Oregon, and in all other states where you might travel this summer. Meal sites are at libraries, public parks and schools, with many having fun activities for kids. 
 
Your closest location is here:
Address
Website
Facebook page
Phone number
Email address
 
Here is a video about the program (LINK) and attached is a flyer with more information.  
  
Happy summer!
 
Teacher or Principal or Educator Signature
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